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NOTICE OF MEETING 

TECHNICAL EVALUATION COMMITTEE MEETING 

RFQ No. 12464-416 CCNA-PROFESSIONAL SERVICES LIBRARY, CONTINUING 
SERVICES CONTRACT 

Opening date: February 8, 2021 

A Technical Evaluation Committee meeting to facilitate discussions regarding the 3rd Group of 
shortlisted proposals will be held on July 7th, 2021 at 10:00 am. 

 This is a public meeting that is open to the general public. 

 Location: 100 North Andrews Avenue 
 City of Fort Lauderdale 
 Conference room, 4th floor  
 Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301 

For comments or questions contact Penelope Burger, Procurement Administrator, at  (954) 828-
5189,   email: pburger@fortlauderdale.gov. or Friseta Davis at (954) 828-4797, email: 
fdavis@fortlauderdale.gov. 

Two or more City of Fort Lauderdale Commissioners or members of a Fort Lauderdale Advisory Board or Committee may 

be in attendance at this meeting. 

If a person decides to appeal any decision made with respect to any matter considered at this public meeting or 

hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes the 

testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based. 

If you desire auxiliary services to assist in viewing or hearing the meeting or reading agendas and minutes for the 

meetings, please contact the City Clerk’s Office at 954-828-5002 and arrangements will be made to provide these 

services to you. 
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